
 
“SPECIAL” JOINT SPECIAL EVENTS COMMITTEE/BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

Friday, October 22, 2021 @ 6:00 P.M. 
 

This meeting of the Special Events Committee was conducted online via Zoom webinar and Telephonically. 

 

APPROVED 

 

Committee Co-Chair Steve Randall called the meeting to order at 6:01 P.M.  

Committee members in attendance were: Steve Randall (Co-Chair), Myrl Schreibman (Co-Chair), Char 

Rothstein, Dr. Faye Barta, Joan Trent, Aida Abkarians, Saif Mogri, and Glenn Jennings. Others in attendance 

were Brad Vanderhoof. 

Comments from the Chair(s): Co-Chair Myrl Schreibman informed that the co-chairs had agreed to cancel the 
1st Holiday Houses on Display event due to a lack of time to get it fully planned, and that we would use the 
funds designated for that event for another event later in the fiscal year. 
 
Myrl Schreibman informed the committee that there were 36 entries for the Halloween Houses on Display 
event, and that an email was sent to applicants giving them the opportunity to change their original stated 
category. 
 
Myrl Schreibman stated that there would be one lead car for each category, Steve Randall for the Scary entries 
and Faye Barta & Glenn Jennings for the Comical entries. Also, that Saif Mogri and Steve Randall would be 
creating the routes for the drivers. Myrl Schreibman asked that committee members arrive at his home at 
5:30PM for the setup and that the judging vehicles would leave home base no later than 6:30PM. The judges 
for the Scary category would be Gary D’Amico, John Lee and Dempsey Tillman. The judges for the Comical 
category would be Elliot Maggin and Tony Petrossian. Char Rothstein and Saif Mogri would be the contacts 
with home base. Char Rothstein would ride with the Scary judges and Saif Mogri with the Comical judges. Saif 
Mogri reminded everyone to bring a flashlight to see the addresses better and Myrl Schreibman reminded the 
committee members to wear their name badges. 
 
There were public comments from “Call-in User 1” and “Brown Act Violation”. 
 
The next Special Events Committee meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by Steve Randall at 6:40 P.M.                                              


